
  

  

Friday, February 16, 2001 
MSG-018a 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Human Resources Directors 

FROM: Richard A. Whitford, Assistant Director, Service Delivery Operations and 
Systems 

Subject: NACE Conference Participation 

As noted at the January 2001, Human Resources Management Council meeting, the National 
Association of Colleges and Employers (NACE) is holding its National Meeting & Exposition 
from May 29 - June 1, 2001 at the MGM Grand Hotel, Las Vegas, Nevada. Over 1,800 of the 
world's leading college recruiting and career services professionals are expected to attend. 

We invite you to take advantage of our exhibition booth to distribute your agency's recruiting 
materials or join us in staffing the booth during the conference. If you're interested in attending, 
detailed information about the NACE Conference is available on the internet at 
www.naceweb.org/events/natmeet.  

We will be exhibiting USAJOBS, the Federal Government's Employment Information System, at 
the NACE conference showcasing how USAJOBS offers job seekers worldwide job listings, 
resume and electronic application services, and email notification of jobs meeting applicants' 
profiles. 

Dave Herman is our coordinator of the NACE conference exhibit. You can reach Dave by phone 
at 202-606-3736 or by email at daherman@opm.gov. You can route your recruiting materials for 
display directly to Dave at the following address 

• U.S. Office of Personnel Management 
• 1900 E Street, NW, Room 2469 
• Washington, D.C. 20415 

As the leading information resource for HR/staffing professionals who recruit and hire college 
graduates, NACE can play a useful role in developing a successful Federal recruiting strategy for 
your agency. OPM is pleased to work with NACE and I'm pleased to make this opportunity 
available to you. 
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